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To all the amazing moms

She is clothed with strength and dignity;
she can laugh at the days to come.
She speaks with wisdom,
and faithful instruction is on her tongue.
She watches over the affairs of her household
and does not eat the bread of idleness.
Her children arise and call her blessed;
her husband also, and he praises her.

Proverbs 31:25-28

Announcement

OFFERING SUMMARY
You may now obtain a copy of your offering summary from April 2020 - March
2021 for tax filing purpose. Please look for Dorie or Louise at the Information
Table at the back of the hall.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We need volunteers for our Audio/Visual (AV) group; livestream operator & slide
operator. Training will be provided. Email dorie@aic.org.hk.
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To support AIC ministries, please help us meet
this year's budget

For giving, you may transfer online to our
HSBC Account: 012-184 255-838

If time is not a cos can always stop
by the AIC office. hello, Tuesday to
Friday 9:30-17:00. ove to see you!
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AWANA runs from September - May.

AWANA i a cub whose desire is to reach boys and girls with the good news of Jesus Christ and
train them to serve him. Our club consists of clubbers ages 3.5 to 14 years. We meet Saturdays
from 2:00PM to 400PM.

We spend our time memorizing vrses,singing songs, playing games and acting crazy. We do all
of this 5o that one day our cubbers might be Approved Workman who Are Not Ashamed of the
good news ofJesus Christ.

If you are interested in getting involved in AWANA or enrolling your child, please contact
Danny Lee at dleeeci@hotmail.com.




